
 
School Uniform 

In response to parental consultation, the school uniform is as follows: 

Available from Trutex, Mapac and Clive Marks. Our school website has a direct ‘Uniform’ link 

which will take you to the Trutex, Mapac and Clive Marks websites where you can order all 

items of school uniform online.  

Winter Term 

   Bottle green skirt/pinafore dress or grey trousers 

   White blouse/shirt and red tie 

Bottle green cardigan or jumper with school logo 

Plain white socks or plain red or green tights (with skirts) 

         Sensible dark, low heeled school shoes – no trainers/no fashion boots  

Grey socks (with trousers)  

   Trousers must be school cut, not flares or fashionable styles.  

  

Please note jumpers and polo shirts should bear the school logo. 

 From September to October half term, parents may choose whether their child wears 

Summer or Winter uniform.  After October half term, all children must wear Winter 

uniform until the start of the Summer term. 

 

Summer Term  

   Green check dress (not striped)  

                               White socks (with dresses) 

   Polo shirt with school logo      

                              Grey trousers/shorts 

   Grey socks (with trousers/shorts)    

Bottle green cardigan or jumper with school logo 

                              Sensible dark, low heeled school shoes – no trainers/no fashion boots   

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

PE Kit  Black shorts  

  Dark green polo shirt   

  Black pumps 

  Drawstring P.E. Bag 

   Round green neck sweat shirt (optional) 

Haircuts should be sensible, neat and clean, without extremes of fashion such as colours,   

tram-lines, patterns, partly shaved heads etc. These styles may be fun and fashionable but are 

not deemed appropriate for school.  Long hair should be tied back discreetly for hygiene and 

safety reasons.   

Apart from stud earrings (one stud per ear) and watches, children may not wear jewellery, for 

safety reasons; any jewellery will be removed.  Nail varnish and make up must not be worn.  

Children who wear stud earrings will need to remove them on PE /swimming days.   

Children will need to bring a school bag suitable for reading books, letters etc. everyday. Book 

bags with the school logo are recommended as they are lightweight and are the right size for 

letters and reading books.  These are available from Trutex, Macpac or at Clive Marks. Please 

ensure your child's name is clearly visible. Children are also asked to bring in a transparent 

water bottle (clearly labelled) so that they have access to drinking water (not squash) 

throughout the day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  


